
 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Star City Council will hold a Public Hearing on June 7, 2022 at the 

Star City Hall, 10769 W. State Street, Star, Idaho, at 7:00 pm, or as soon thereafter as the matter 

may be heard. Please see City Website www.staridaho.org for Virtual Public Hearing Instructions. 

 

Application:  File No. CP/M-22-00 Comprehensive Plan & Map 

    

Owner:  City of Star, Idaho 

   

Applicant: City of Star, Attention Shawn L. Nickel, Planning Director and Zoning Administrator 

 

Action:  The City of Star is seeking to update the existing Comprehensive Plan with additional 

changes to the currently approved plan.  The plan considers previous and existing conditions, 

compatible land uses, desirable goals and objectives and future planning.  The plan also includes 

an update to the Land Use Map, based on the seventeen (17) components of the Local Land Use 

Planning Act, per the State of Idaho Statutes and further provides updated information regarding 

demographics and a land use planning direction for the City of Star. 

   

Property Location:  The subject property is generally located north to the Ada-Gem County line, 

west to Kingsbury Road, south to the north side of Chinden Blvd. (Highway 20/26) and east to 

Highway 16 and portions of Palmer Road north and south of State Street (Highway 44). 

 

Information/Comments:  A complete copy of the updated plan is available on the Star City 

website (staridaho.org) for public review.  The City invites all interested parties to attend the 

meeting and provide public testimony.  Written comments will be accepted by the City up to 2:00 

pm on June 6, 2022.  Services for persons with disabilities may be made available if notice is 

received in advance of the meeting by calling Star City Hall at (208) 286-7247. 

 
Jacob M. Qualls 

City Clerk 
 

http://www.staridaho.org/

